
 

 

 

 

August 15, 2023 

Dear Parents, 

The Parishes of St. Paul’s and Our Lady of the Angels are offering a 

program to prepare children seven years and older who wish to celebrate 

1st Reconciliation and 1st Holy Communion in 2024.  In conjunction 

with the curriculum taught at our Catholic school, this program is 

designed to prepare you to lead and support your child during this next 

phase in his/her faith journey.  

By October 1st, we will send a letter explaining our process, resources 

and expectations for your family in order to be included in the celebration 

in 2024 (All information will also be available on our website, 

centreforchrist.org).  This process is NOT limited to grade 2 children; 

children who have delayed these celebrations are also welcome to join us 

at Centre for Christ. 

Attached you will find the registration form that must be completed and 

received by the Centre for Christ by September 15. 

I am your contact for all questions regarding these Sacraments.  You are 

welcome to call, text or email me any questions you may have.  

                   Sincerely, 

 

                                   Amy Trisko 

            Faith Formation Coordinator, Sauk Centre 

         Parishes on the Prairie 

 

 

 

 

 


